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YSP Moldova organized, on March 14th 2021, the first online meeting for young people in Cantemir, 

Moldova, on the topic - Equal opportunities for young people. 

 

The aim of this discussion was to identify the needs of young people, with hopes of creating a campaign 

with local public authorities to address the issues identified. 

 

10 young people representing different communities were present, and have agreed to meet at least 

monthly until the end of 2021 to carry on formulating proposals to solutions. 

 

This initial meeting was a good time to set goals for the year ahead, identifying what issues they would 

like to combat and where to start. They understood that advocacy does not require a lot of effort from one 

person, but smaller effort from several people. 

 

We're grateful that this project is supported by the National Youth Council of Moldova. 

 

We look forward to updating you on what they accomplish! 


